
MASS BOOK 

                         Our 2025 Mass book is now filled.  

We can take private mass intentions should you want a mass in 

2025. These private masses will be sent out.  

Beginning September 7th we will open our 2026 Mass book. In ac-

cordance with Diocesan guidelines and suggestions, and in line 

with other parishes, we will only schedule Masses from January 

through June of 2026. This will also allow us flexibility to make 

changes/additions, should the need to arise.  Each family will be  

allowed 1 weekend Mass and 2 weekday Masses. This policy will 

remain in effect until the end of December. After that, we will accommodate other mass requests 

from families for the January—June months.  

The second half of 2026 will be available in the spring. We cannot accept lists of Mass requests.  

We appreciate your patience as we make these necessary adjustments to accommodate a variety of 

our parish needs.  

We will continually take private masses to be sent out, in order to accommodate requests.  


